Approved For Release 2007/09/11 : CIA-RDP83M00914R001200060050-2 The Deputy Director of Central Intelligence

Washington, D. C. 20505

DDT- 505/182

Procutive 200 total 82 -341/18

21 JUN 1982

Dr. Robert Cooper Director Defense Advanced Research Projects Agency 1400 Wilson Boulevard Arlington, VA 22203

Dear Dr. Cooper:

Both Bob Inman and I want to thank you for the major role you played in the recently completed Colloquium on Future Space Missions. Your presentation on New Concepts for Military Uses of Space was very informative and the discussion which resulted from it was stimulating. Many of the comments which I have received indicate that the Colloquium was successful and any success was in large part because of the contributions made by you and the other speakers.

A summary report on the Colloquium is being prepared and of course you will receive a copy upon its completion. I trust that you will find the document to be useful.

Thank you again for your cooperation with us and I look forward to our continuing association.

Sincerely,

/S/ Jelsa W. McMahon

John N. McMahon